
 

At Enfield Heights Academy, we are KIND, RESPECTFUL, RESILIENT and BRAVE.  
We are the Force for Positive Change. 

 
 

13th February 2025 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
We have come to the end of another brilliant, creative, informative and inspiring half term at Enfield Heights 
Academy. It is hard to believe that we are half way through the academic year.  
Thank you to the whole EHA team for teaching and supporting the children to be the best they can be! 
 
Please find our Spring 1 Newsletter on the school website and find out what each class have been up to.  
 
WINTER FUNDRISER events-THANK YOU for your support 
Years 1, 2 and 3 are extremely grateful to everyone who has supported their fundraising events over last three weeks. 
Over £500 was raised for YOTO Reading/Listening resources for Guided Reading lessons in KS1. Incredible result thanks 
to incredible dedication from everyone who has helped including the children! You are the force for positive change! 
 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
Healthy Relationships  
Tender UK will be running two more sessions for our parents and carers as part of RE:SET programme on: 
 
20th March 9-10am in person at the school hall  
Topic: Supporting children to manage their emotions 
 
20th March 4-5pm online (Eventbrite link will be sent out) 
Topic: Change and Transitions  
 
These are really informative expert led sessions that can make a huge difference-please consider attending them if you 
can. To find out more about RE:SET, please visit: www.tenderreset.org.uk  

 
     

                                  
 

It is not too late to get 
some Valentine Cookie 
Treats sold by year 3 
today after school.   
 
There will also be Mrs 
Powrie’s surprise treats 

to get for £1 😊. Don’t 
miss out.  
 

 

 

http://www.tenderreset.org.uk/


 

REMINDER: 
“Brighten Your Bag” competition  
I am excited to announce “Brighten Your Bag” competition in support of road safety with the Travel for Life!  
Travel for Life is Transport for London’s flagship scheme to encourage young Londoners to travel actively, responsibly, 
and safely to school.  
The Brighten Your Bag initiative is a creative and fun way to help pupils understand the importance of being visible 
during to road users during the darker winter months. By decorating their bags with florescent and reflective materials, 
pupils can be seen more clearly by pedestrians, cyclists, and drivers on their journeys to and from school.  
 
Taking part will help improve your child’s knowledge on this important road safety message and will enable them to 
action it. This will create safer journeys for pupils to and from school, and beyond. 
 
For this competition, we ask that you send your child to school with a bag that you are happy to be permanently altered 
with decorative, bright, reflective materials. They can use any bag to decorate- drawstring bags, back packs, tote bags, 
even a plastic bag could work! Deadline: 14th March 2025 
 

For more information on the Brighten your bag activity, visit Brighten your bag on the TfL Travel for Life website Brighten 
your bag - Travel for Life 

 Thank you for your support. We are looking forward to a fun and 
educational day for all involved.  
 
 
World Book Day  

We are pleased to announce that we will be celebrating a World Book Week 
from Monday 3rd March to Friday 7th March. This will allow everyone to 
immerse themselves in wonders of children’s literature: having fun with many 
events and activities throughout the week. The actual World Book day falls on 
Thursday 6th March and we would like the children to come to school dressed 
as a character from their favourite book character. To read WBD letter please 
click here.  
 

 
 
A 3D Character-Making Competition - Bring a Character to Life!  
As part of World Book Celebrations, we would like to hold a ‘3D Character Making’ competition. Details have been 
uploaded on Google Classroom; please help your child over the half-term break to plan and create a 3D character from 

their favourite story. Good luck!  

https://travelforlife.tfl.gov.uk/activities/brighten-your-bag/
https://travelforlife.tfl.gov.uk/activities/brighten-your-bag/
https://www.enfieldheightsacademy.org.uk/file/67ade8d7709cd


 

 
Multiplication Times Tables Check -coffee morning for Year 3 and 4’s parents and carers -27.02 at 9-10am 
The multiplication tables check (MTC) is statutory for all year 4 pupils in England. The purpose of the MTC is to determine 
whether pupils can recall their times tables fluently, which is essential for future success in mathematics. We will be 
administering the MTC to year 4 pupils between Monday 2 June and Friday 13 June.  
 
Year 3 and Year 4 parents, please come along to a coffee morning on Tuesday 27th February (Hall at 9-10am) to get 
more information and ideas on how you can help your child at home to be successful at MTC.  
 
Don’t miss out on tickets for our MOVIE NIGHT.  
Please purchase your tickets on Arbor. Unfortunately, we will not be able to let children in without a ticket.  

 



 

Rec-year2: Tuesday 25th February – “Minions the rise of the Guru” This film is rated U. 

Year3-6: Wednesday 26th February:  ‘Bedtime Stories’  This film is rated PG.  
 
 
 
Good Luck Mrs Brown!  
Mrs Brown is starting her Maternity leave on Monday 24th February. We wish her all the very best for the coming 
weeks as she prepares to welcome her baby. Have a magical motherhood Mrs Brown.  
Year 5 will be taught by Ian Attkins who joins us a long term supply teacher on 27th February. Ms Theodorou, our long 
term supply teacher, who knows the children really well will teach them on  Monday 24th-Thu 26th February.  
 
 
Other Key Dates for your diary 
 

Key Events When Notes for Parents 

World Book Day Thursday 6th March Letter sent home 

Multiplication Tables Check 
(MTC) Parent Meeting for Year 3 
and 4 only 
  

Thursday 27th February 9-10am in the hall  
An explanation of what the MTC 
Check looks like for your child  

Comic Relief Friday 15th March Wear a touch of red and bring 
min £1 for charity 
Red noses and badges will be sold 
after half term. 

Parents Consultations  Thursday 27th March School closes at 1pm-no 
afterschool clubs 

Daffodil Breakfast (Year 1+2) Thursday 3rd April  Hall 9.15-10.15am -Parents/Cares 
Welcomed 

Whole school Cuban Percussion 
Workshop  

Tuesday 22nd April  Lunch in the classrooms 
(sandwiches) 



 

Spanish Language Day  Wednesday 23rd April  Non-uniform day (details to 
follow) 

Sports Day Reception Monday 24th June  Afternoon- Exact times to be 
confirmed/Muga 

Sports week  w/c 16th June  Exact dates/ times to be 
confirmed/Field  

Year 6 Residential Trip to 
Danbury 

Wednesday 18th-Friday 20th June Details to follow  

PTA Non-uniform Day Friday 27th June Non-uniform day-tombola 
donation 

PTA Summer Fair  
International Day  

Friday 4th July 
3.15-6pm 

Non-Uniform day- wear your 
culture attire  
Volunteers and helpers required 
to help at the fair 

Year 6 Production Wednesday 16th July  For year 6 parents and carers; 
Hall/5pm 

Meet the new class teacher/Open 
Evening 

Tuesday 15th July 3.15-5pm 

Whole School Picnic Thursday 17th July 3.15pm-4.30pm -celebrate and 
bring your blanket and picnic 
goodies you wish to eat. Strictly 
NUT FREE please. 

Year 6 Leavers Assembly  Friday 18th July For year 6 parents and carers; 
Hall/9-10am 

 
INSET Day- 14th February 
Please remember school is closed for pupils. 

 
 

Have a fantastic half -term holidays and stay well. 
 
With my very best wishes,  

 
Headteacher 
 



 

 
 


